

December is a time for giving.
The time has come for the Student Forum to begin their annual Toys for Tots fundraiser. 
To participate all you need to bring in is an unwrapped, unused toy and place it in the labeled box located in either the main office or the HS guidance office.
 Every gift collected – big or small -  
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makes a difference.
. 

The age of the recipients range from infants to teens. 
The last day to bring in toys is, Friday, December 20th. 
Thank you for all your thoughtfulness and contributions.

Happy Holidays
